
 
December 9, 2021 
 
Families, friends, residents and staff, 
 
The country transmission rate continues to be at a high level requiring us to maintain COVID testing 
twice a week with this week's test results retuning as negative.  
 
Our resident visits are going well and we our appreciative of everyone's efforts in following the required 
guidelines. Please remember we require a temperature between 97° and no greater than 99.4° for 
entry. As the temperatures continue to draw outside temperatures continue to drop visitors may have 
to wear a mask and wait for their temperature to reach the required range for entry. Also, please 
remember: 
 
Please do not visit if you have ANY cold of flu symptoms or experiencing any other illness. Also, a mask 
must be worn that covers the nose and mouth while walking throughout the building, not associating 
with other residents or staff during the visit, maintain social distancing from other individuals and not 
visiting if an encounter with a potentially positive or COVID positive individual within the last 14 days or 
if any new onset of illness exists.  
 
The door code is due to be changed and this will occur on Tuesday, December 14. To minimize the time 
waiting outside we encourage visitors to call 10 minutes prior to arriving for visits occurring during non-
business hours.  
 
It is exciting to watch the doors throughout the building transition to Christmas theme, generating a 
festive energy. Keep up the great work!  
 
Have a nice weekend, 
 
Jeffrey Lacroix NHA, MLA, FACHCA 
Administrator 

St Vincent de Paul Rehab and Nursing 

29 Providence Ave 

Berlin, NH 03570 

(P) 603-752-1820 

(F) 603-752-5766 


